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SELECTMEN’S MEETING MINUTES

January 17, 2017
The meeting was called to order at 6:30 P.M. by Chairman Pitt.  Present was Selectman Mrs. Harris.  Also present was Sharon Booth, Administrative Assistant.
ADMINISTRATIVE:
The Selectmen reviewed and signed the 2017 Total Notice Contract for the Tax Collector/Clerk’s Office.
The Selectmen reviewed and discussed correspondence from The Community Kitchen, Inc., Community Volunteer Transportation Company, and Southwestern Community Services concerning their requests for donations to be included in the 2017 budget.  

The Selectmen reviewed and discussed correspondence from NH Liquor Commission stating a request for a liquor license for the Marlborough House.  

The Selectmen reviewed and signed the General Journal Postings.

Mrs. Harris moved and Ms. Pitt seconded the motion to accept the Accounts Payable Registers in the amounts of $9,412.75 and $31,742.25. Vote to approve was unanimous.

Ms. Pitt moved and Mrs. Harris seconded the motion to accept the Direct Deposit Register  in the amount of $7,026.20; the Payroll Check Registers in the amounts of $1,134.74 and $162.93, and the FICA General Ledger in the amount of $2,584.45. Vote to approve was unanimous.

Chairman Pitt moved and Mrs. Harris seconded the motion to adjourn the meeting. Vote was unanimous. Meeting adjourned at 7:10 P.M.  

Respectfully submitted,








Sharon Booth







Administrative Assistant
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